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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


March 6, 2014
Addendum 1 - Clarifications

RFQ for The University would like to have an Agreement in place with a metro Detroit company for On Call Ambulance Services. purchase   

for Wayne State Police 
Dated March 6, 2014
Since the time of the release of the Request for Quotation (RFQ) for The University would like to have an Agreement in place with a metro Detroit company for On Call Ambulance Services. purchase   for the Wayne State Police, questions regarding the specifications have been submitted.  Those questions and the University response appear below.

1. Will this service include only the main campus of the University?
The intention of the RFP is for service to be available to our University Campus Police wherever they may respond to a situation in the Midtown Detroit area.

2. Will this service cover the Tech Town?
See answer to Question 1 above.

3. What is the population Monday - Friday (business hours) in relation to after hours during the week and on the weekend?
This information is not known.  However, a wealth of University demographic information and statistics can be found online at http://www.budget.wayne.edu/IRA_quickFacts.aspx
4. How many additional events (listed under “II. Optional Services”) occur annually?
This information is not known at this time.  The potential to include additional events will be negotiated with the selected Vendor at a later date.  If hourly pricing is available with limited information, please include this cost in your response.
5. How many annual EMS emergency responses occur currently on the main campus? How many of these responses included a transport to the hospital?
Information is not available at this time.  However, the Campus Police estimate the frequency to be low (less than one per week).

6. How many years is the contract term expected to be?
The contract(s) will be for period ending on September 30, 2016. Thereafter, the UNIVERSITY may, at its option, extend the contract, on a year-to-year basis for up to two one-year periods, through September 30, 2018.  VENDORS must state maximum price increases (if any) for years two and three on Cost Schedule C.

.As a reminder, email your responses to Paula Reyes, at bb2709 (copy to Kenneth Doherty, Email:  ac0578@wayne.edu)).  Remember, your bids must be in the format provided and be received in the Purchasing Department by March 18, 2014 by 4:00 p.m
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Paula Reyes, Purchasing Department at bb2709 (copy to Kenneth Doherty, Email:  ac0578@wayne.edu) by 12:00 p.m., March 18, 2014.  

Do not contact the Wayne State Police, or other University Units, directly as this may result in disqualification of your quotation.
Thank you
Paula Reyes, 

Associate Director of Purchasing, Purchasing





313-577-3649
CC:
Chief Anthony Holt, Participant list.                  
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